
SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF ELECTORS 

TOWN OF RIVER FALLS, PIERCE COUNTY 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, June 21st, 2021 at 7:30 p.m., a Special Town Meeting of 

the Electors will be held at River Falls Town Hall, W9015 770th Avenue, River Falls, WI for the 

following purpose(s):  

1. Review and Consideration of the Authority to set the Hourly Wage that the Elected 
Officials May be Paid as a Town Employee pursuant to WI Stats § § 60.10(1)(g), 
60.37(4)(a), and (4)(b) 1 and 2. 

Dated this 25th day of May 2021.     

By: Sarah Meyer, Town Clerk of the Town of River Falls 

Meeting notice posted on the Town’s website www.townofriverfalls.com, at the River Falls 
Town Hall, W9015 770th Avenue, River Falls, WI and at the River Falls Town Shop, N7750 State 
Road 65, River Falls, WI. 
 
Posted June 3, 2021  
Published in the Pierce County Journal June 3, 2021 and June 10, 2021 
 
A quorum of Town Board Members may be present.  
 

 

All Town of River Falls Board meetings and committees will follow COVID-19 guidelines, posted on the 

Town Hall door, until further notice.   

Any person wishing to attend the meeting who requires special accommodation because of a disability should 

contact the clerk’s office, at 715-629-8240 or torf.clerk@gmail.com, at least 72 hours before the meeting 

begins so that appropriate accommodates can be made.  
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